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Mail-in voting ensures that all Oregonians are able to vote….whether or not they can 

make it to a polling place.   Many have mobility, transportation, work issues or might 

be away from home on voting day.    Democracy means everyone is represented and 

can vote.   Many, like my friend Joan are confined in care facilities.   Their opinions 

matter as much as anyone’s.  Do not pass SB 210.   It is anti-democratic. 

 

 


